

TERM 2 I THE WAY NEWSLETTER I FRIDAY 29 APRIL 2022











BUILDING UPDATE

Our B Block renovation has been completed!

Our Year 3 students were able to move into the freshly renovated building this Term and have enjoyed learning in the new space.

They will be voting on the best theme to decorate the building in, so keep an eye out for a new look soon!

The next project extending N Block is also underway. This will be a great addition to the Senior School space and we look forward to its completion.